
 

 

                                          
                                             

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Alzheimer Society’s Coffee Break in Port Colborne on World Alzheimer’s Day 

 
September 11, 2018 
 

WHAT:  Alzheimer Society’s Coffee Break in Port Colborne. 
Residents are invited to enjoy a cup of coffee and learn more about 
Alzheimer Disease, programs, and services available to support 
individuals and families. Information will also be available about The 
Memory Clinic in Port Colborne.  

WHO: The Senior Citizens Advisory Council, in partnership with Alzheimer’s 
Society Niagara Region and Port Colborne Memory Clinic.   

WHEN:  Friday, September 21, 2018 
  10 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
 
  September 21 is also World Alzheimer’s Day.  
 
WHERE:  Port Colborne Farmer’s Market – 59 Charlotte Street, Port Colborne 
 Rain Location: City Hall – 66 Charlotte Street, Port Colborne  
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About City of Port Colborne  
 
Located on the south coast of the scenic Niagara Region, Niagara’s Port of Call has 
found the perfect balance – successful industrial and commercial sectors, comfortable 
and scenic residential areas, white sand beaches, unique culinary choices, the world 
class Sugarloaf Marina, fishing, golfing, trails, shopping districts along the historic 
Welland Canal and an energized festival and entertainment scene that includes live 
theatre – truly a community that adds to the overall Niagara Experience. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Michelle Cuthbert 
Corporate Communications Officer 
City of Port Colborne 
905-835-2900 ext. 307 
michellecuthbert@portcolborne.ca  
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